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Welcome to Week 5.  
 

Literally Building the Future with “Today’s Students 
are Tomorrow’s Future” 
Last week Cam Stokes from Stokes Building spoke to 16 
students about the building industry including the skills 
required to become a builder and how school can support 
with these skills. The students enjoyed the practical 
section where they were taught how to use a hammer 
correctly.  
 
As part of this initiative, guest speakers will be talking to 
students about the different opportunities that are 
available to them in their future. This week we are 
welcoming Nicketa Spackman to talk to the students 
about Early Childhood.      
 
 

Parent Portal  
Please remember to register on our parent portal if you 
have not already done so. The portal will improve our 
communication by allowing parents to sign permission 
notes, explain absentees, view newsletters and receive 
reminders or notifications.   
 

District Athletics Carnival 
Unfortunately, due to the wet weather, our Lower Lachlan 
District Athletics Carnival has been postponed until next 
Tuesday 23rd August 2022. 
 
Thank you to the parents who have volunteered to work in 
the canteen and/or cook for the day. I have sent out a 
message with times to those helpers, if these do not suit 
for the following week please contact the school. It is not 
too late to help, simply ring the school or offer on the day. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Zoo Mobile 
Tomorrow, students will be welcoming the Taronga’s Zoo 
mobile. This incursion provides students with hands on 
experience with native Australian animals. They will be 
learning about wildlife in the environment and their unique 
features that help them to survive.  We will also be 
welcoming Barmedman Public School.  
 
Playground 
Last week the playground installation started. The 
playground has been cemented in. Yesterday the soft fall 
was delivered. Once the soft fall has been installed the 
play equipment will need to be signed off as being safe. 
Then it will be open for the students to play on. 
 
Thank you to Stokes Building and Derek Cooper for 
donating their safety fencing to keep students and the 
community safe!   
 

 
 
This week the students will continue to be learning about 
the human body in English and PD/Health. Our 3D printer 
will continue to be busy printing students’ key ring 
designs.  
Have a wonderful week! 
 
Kylie Taylor  
Principal 

                                               

 

Wyalong Public School 

At Wyalong Public School students, staff and the community 

are respectful, responsible and resilient learners. We have high expectations of 

ourselves and others. We are life-long learners and responsible citizens.      

 Everyone is someone at Wyalong Public School!   
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Zoo mobile - Incursion 

Tuesday 16th August 2022 

 

White Cross Mobile Dental Visit 

Wednesday17th, Thursday 18th, Friday 19th 

 

District Athletics Carnival 

Tuesday 23rd August 2022 

 

Book Fair & Parade 

Wednesday 24th August 2022 

 

Todd Woodbridge Tennis 

Friday 26th August 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please notify the office by phone or 
the parent portal by 9.30am if your 
child is absent from school that day. 

Canteen is on Fridays.  Menu can be 
viewed on Sentral 

 

 

 

 

Todd Woodbridge Cup will be held on 
Friday 26th August 2022.                     

Years 3 & 4 will be attending. 
 

Details & Permission note is on Sentral. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

Assembly Awards 

Nate Pettit   - for being respectful towards visitors. 
Elijah Pettit    - for improved reading. 
Darcy Bunt   - for using resilience to complete his work. 
Alexis Burgers     - for being a respectful class member at all times. 
Tessa Stergo            - for being a responsible, independent learner. 
Iyah Pettit    - for using resilience to better overcome challenges. 
Tiarni Imrie    - consistently taking pride in her work. 
Lily Worner - for pushing herself to ensure she is getting more out of the lessons. 
Summer Pettit   - for using feedback to better her writing skills. 
Alice Norris   - for being on tasks across all areas. 
Ryder Pettit   - for being a responsible school leader during Education Week. 
Shaylee Richards  - for working well and challenging herself during math. 
   
  
  

         
  
  
  

  

  

  

  

  



 

 
Last Week, was our first day of launching ‘Today’s Students are 

Tomorrow’s Future’ initiative. Our first speaker was Cameron Stokes from 
Stokes Building. Cameron talked to students about the building industry 

and skills required to become a builder. 

 

 
 

                                            
 

 

 

                              

https://www.facebook.com/stokesbuilding/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZU6K0bH6NbKjiCpdprN_Lv36o6z8TjcrK76I9FlG3D367AMmN0v0vSRD5TgmqVSaRIp59zlSbUuPmPPvC-ntOZJHLoJrM0_2I1LiGV4Lg9S_W8BFCihoqavjfso3PfeZoUvTM3l3Fjjc2Xv-pk8FdPZCI3j6OscCIZVhW5ot0Uz0s8hcHPKuBEFlFCpYZDiTmCTjib8FZPlbSf9RJ436Naa&__tn__=kK-R


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Thank you to the West 

Wyalong Basketball 
Association for donating 

basketballs to the 
school. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Week Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

5 15 16                    

Zoo mobile 

17                  

White Cross 

Dentist 

18                    

Middle School       

White Cross Dental 

19               

White Cross 

Dental 

6 22 23                  

District Athletics 

Carnival 

24             

Bookfair & 

Parade 

25                    

Middle School 

26        

Assembly    

Todd 

Woodbridge 

Tennis 

7 29 30 31 

 

1 Sept              

Middle School 

2 

8 5 6 7 

Show Day 

8 

Middle School 

9 

Assembly 

9 12 13 

P&C Meeting 

5:30pm 

14 15 

Middle School 

16             

Western 

District 

Athletics 

10 19 20 

Human Body 

Enrichment Day 

21 22 

Middle School 

23 
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NEW Ordering of Uniform Online 



  

 

Book Fair & Parade - Wednesday 24th August  
 

10:30am Book Week Parade 
 

11:15am Book Fair in the Library 
 

11:15am Lunch with family & friends 
A special lunch order will go home. 

 
Siblings are more than welcome to dress-up! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello 
  
My name is Erica Hall 
  
I am the proud and surprised receiver of a Certificate of Recognition at this  
year’s Education Week Assembly for school community contribution. 
7 years ago, I joined the Toppy School experience. In the first year after 19 
years since my last kinder school time, I found it quiet challenging as my child 
was attending class with my older daughter’s best friend’s child. Yep I was 
feeling my age! 
I decided I’d join the P & C the next year, well what a great time I have had 
since. I have never held a position and that suited me just fine as a full-time 
worker. 
The experiences and friendships I’ve made, have made my time at Toppy 
school an awesome experience. 
I have never felt that my point of view or ideas in a meeting/canteen or just in 
general conversation were ever dismissed.  But I also knew that if it wasn’t 
attainable no judgement was made. 
The look in your child/children’s eyes when you show up at an assembly, 
presentation day or at a sports carnival is priceless and the pride that they 
have in their school is lovely to see. 
They are just as proud if you help at a school function. Even if it’s only for an 
hour or you bake a yummy treat. Gosh I made a soup for the last function and 
worried all day that it was too spicy. Well guess what! It was a success. I was 
even asked for the recipe. 
All money raised goes back to the school. The P & C over the years have been 
able to supply valuable resources to support  the children. Whether being 
home readers, grants to update the school’s equipment, supplementing 
excursions, providing computers or just some air-conditioning to our talented 
admin staff (happy admin, happy school). This is just a small summary of what 
the P & C has been able to do. 
Honestly think about attending a meeting, baking an easy treat, giving an hour 
to help on a street stall or canteen, you will be supporting our school. 
Did you know that we have a teacher and the principal at every meeting? They 
are there to support you. 
Ava and I are really going to miss our Toppy School family, but we haven’t 
finished yet. We will both enjoy every moment or opportunity to help before we 
start our High School experience next year.  

  
Thanks 

Erica Hall 
  



 
 

Wyalong Public School are focusing on reducing the amount of 
paper we use. 

 
Did you know that on the Sentral Parent Portal you can: 

 

• View the weekly newsletter 

• View and sign permission notes 

• View Canteen menu 

• Report your child’s absence for the day 

• Coming soon – book parent teacher interviews 
 

Please return to the front office. 
 
Name: _____________________________ 
 

I would like to view the newsletter online. 
 

I would like the newsletter emailed to me. 
email address_________________________________ 

 
I would like to continue receiving a paper copy of the 
newsletter 

 


